BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD BELLINGHAM, MASS.

PUBLIC HEARING of June 17, 1965

RE: ALMO HELGHTS

MEMBERS PRESENT WERE: Francis J. Prior Robert M. Chase Joseph A. Dalpe J.E. Corriveau

The Public Hearing was opened at 8:00 P.M. by chairman Francis Prior, who informed those present that all persons concerned had been notified by Certified mail. Notices as they appeared in the newspapers were presented by the clerk.

John Myron of M&M Eng. stated that Perc Tests were submitted to Mr. Niedzwiadek on April 26, 1965. The board discussed drainage on this subdivision and J.E. Corriveau stated that he would not affix his signature to any plan having insufficient drainage.

Chairman Francis Prior requested a 36" main through lot and a 24 " main through lots 1 and 2, and said these easements should appear on the definitive plan. He also stated that the plan did not show water main sizes, hydrant, sidewalk or berms The board also specified a 29 foot roadway.

There were no objections from abutters.

J.E. Corriveau made a motion to take the plan of ALMO HEIGHTS under advisement and was seconded by R. Chase. F. Prior also voted in favor and Jos. Dalpe abstained.

Chairman declared the Public Hearing closed and the members adjourned to downstairs quarters for a Joint Meeting with the Finance Committee and Selectmen.

> Respectfully submitted. Joan M. Giard, Clerk

Approved as read:

Lugene Cormiene Sheets Mchase